
Messages: 

- Thank you for all your support as we get settled into our new class. 
- If you need to contact us you can do this through the red home-school book or the class email –

beech@mapleridge.hants.sch.uk
- Please, when possible, name your child’s belongings, as this is a really big help to avoid lost items. 

Have a lovely weekend!

Friday 06th

September 2024

We have had a lovely first week in Beech Class! There has been lots of
exploring our new class, learning new places and with lots of children liking
the O.T/soft play corner and playing with new toys and activities.

Head Teacher Awards
Logan for great using visuals in class when he needed 

something
Orlando for using his words to get attention and when playing

Kind Award: 
Asher for sharing toys 

This week we have been thinking about –
❖ Who’s Who in class
❖ What our daily routines are
❖ Where do we go
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